
 

Dear neighbors,

 

 

The City Council hearing for zoning case Z14-006 at 5656 East Albany Street, for the 
proposed  Farnsworth  subdivision, was initially scheduled to be heard by City Council on 
Monday, April 7, 2014.  The City Council hearing for this project has been re-scheduled to 
Monday, May 19, 2014.  There will be no discussion of this case or decisions made 
regarding the zoning of this site until the May 19, 2014 hearing. 

It will not be on the agenda or discussed at the April 7th hearing.

 

City Council meetings begin at 5:45pm in the City Council Chambers at 57 East 1st 
Street.  We would appreciate it if you could please pass this information along to any of 
your friends or neighbors who you think may have an interest in this case.

 

Thank you.

 

Lesley Davis

Planning Division

55 N. Center St., First Floor | Mesa, AZ 85201 | lesley.davis@mesaaz.gov TEL 
480.644.4934 | FAX 480.644.2757
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